
 

                                           
 

Be the best you can be, every day 

Head Teacher: Mrs Jane Douglass 
North Downs Primary School 

Email: info@northdowns.surrey.sch.uk Telephone: 01737 843384 
Main Office: Brockham Village, Wheelers Lane, Brockham, Surrey RH3 7LA 

Betchworth Village, The Street, Betchworth, Surrey RH3 7DJ 
Leigh Village, Tapners Road, Leigh, Surrey RH2 8NN 

 

  

 
 

10th February 2022  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are writing to you today to advise that with effect from the start of the summer 

term, Tuesday 19 April 22, there will be a small increase in the daily charges made 

for children attending Breakfast Club, including Early Birds, and Moles Afterschool 

Club.  

 

A comprehensive review of our extended services provision was recently undertaken 

and governors approved an increase in fees to reflect higher running costs and with 

reference to similar services offered by other local schools. 

 

The new charges will be as follows: 

 

Club/Location Session Fees 

Breakfast Club - Brockham £4.50 

Early Birds – Betchworth/Leigh £3.00 

Moles Afterschool Club - Brockham First child:  £13.00 

Sibling:       £11.00 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause and ask that you 

please contact our School Business Manager on 

admin2@northdowns.surrey.sch.uk if you have any questions or concerns.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs Jane Douglass 

Headteacher 
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